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City of Kingston Brush Collection Policy
CITY-WIDE BRUSH PICK UP DATE FOR FALL 2024

Brush will be collected twice each year.

A notice will be posted on the City website (http://www.kingstontn.gov) and also on social media and in the Roane
County News.

Brush left for collection must meet the following guidelines:

e A maximum quantity of two brush piles 4-feet wide x 4-feet tall and 10-feet long will be collected from each
household.

e Our equipment is unable to collect brush placed beneath overhead obstructions, such as tree limbs or low
hanging utility cables.

e  Brush must be brought to the curbside and not placed in the street, on sidewalks, or where it blocks utility
meters, poles, or fire hydrants.

e Brush and limbs shall be neatly stacked in 4-foot x 4-foot piles with the ends facing the same direction. Leaves
or other debris may not be mixed with brush.

e  Please call about stumps or limbs larger than 12-inches in diameter.

e Lumber or construction waste materials will not be collected.

e Commercial, industrial, construction, or land clearing projects are not included in the brush collection program
and will not be collected.

ALL CITY OF KINGSTON RESIDENTS MUST HAVE
ALL BRUSH READY FOR PICK-UP BY 7:30 AM ON
NOVEMBER 4, 2024

PUBLIC WORKS WILL COLLECT
NOVEMBER 4™-NOVEMBER 15™
(Time and Weather Permitting)



